
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

3 2  C O U N T Y  N G B  U P D A T E  
 

M E M B E R S H I P  R E N E W A L S  

Dear Member, 
  
As we are halfway through the 2024/25 season, we are 
writing to provide you with an update on the transition 
to a 32 County NGB. The International Bowling 
Federation (IBF) and European Bowling Federation (EBF) 
have been notified of the creation of a 32 County NGB 
for Ireland, along with Triple Crown countries at 
September's annual Triple Crown Presidium meeting.  
  
Due to multiple priorities within the Association, it was 
not possible to complete all the required updates for a 32 
County NGB's Constitution and other key 
policies/documents to enable their approval at an EGM 
to facilitate commencement of a 32 County NGB, as 
originally planned for 1st January 2025. Instead, April's 
AGM 2025 will now also incorporate the approval of all 
necessary 32 County NGB documentation. 
  
For this reason, Membership renewals will be issued in 
January 2025, with current Memberships extended until 
the end of January 2025. ITBA and NITBF members are 
required to renew/ join the ITBA, with Memberships 
valid until September 2025.  
  
The ITBA Executive wish you all a Happy New Year - we 
look forward to seeing all on the lanes in 2025!  
 
                                               28th December 2024 
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N a t i o n a l  D e v e l o p m e n t  P r o g r a m m e  ( N D P )  
B u i l d i n g  t h e  F u t u r e  f o r  B o w l i n g  i n  I r e l a n d  
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